
You will get notification of what shuttle 
company we have pre-booked for you.

To find your Shuttle driver who will take you  
to your homestay:

1.	 Walk through CUSTOMS with your luggage.

2.	 As you come through the opening glass 
doors you will enter into the PUBLIC 
ARRIVALS area. 

3.	 TURN LEFT as you exit, a driver will be near 
the PRE-BOOKED TRANSPORT area, holding  
a greeting board with your name on it.  
This is near McDONALD’S.

Make yourself known to the driver/company 
selected by saying:  
“Hello I’m …… and I’m going to Cambridge  
High School”

Do not exit the terminal  
– there are shuttles arriving and departing 
regularly so don’t worry – go to the I-SITE desk if 
you need some help.

Phone numbers to help you if needed:  
CHS International Office Administrator – 021 859 749 
CHS International Director – 021 040 2646 
CHS Homestay Co-ordinator – 021 856 445 (24/hrs)

Arriving at Auckland Airport

  

  

We look forward to seeing you at our school

Cambridge  
High School  
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